State of Alabama
The Alabama Board of Electrical Contractors
2777 Zelda Road
Montgomery, AL 36106
(334) 420-7232
Fax (334) 263-6115

www.gech.alabama.gov

September 19, 2016

Mike Melvin

At Your Pace Online
531 NE F. Street
Grants Pass, OR 97526

Dear Mike Melvin,

This is to inform you that your annual registration to remain an active Continuing
Education Provider for the Alabama Board of Electrical Contractors was received and
approved.

Your contact information will be listed on our web site, please forward any changes in
courses, additional courses, or other information you feel would be prudent for your
provider file here in the Board office.

The Board appreciates your eagerness to remain a provider and looks forward to working
with you for licensecs to meet their continuing education requirements. Please do not
hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Keith E. Warren
Fxecurive Director -



